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College Monday:  
Wear your college gear! 
 

  

http://beverlyhighlights.com/ 
 
Fridays are Norman Pride Days! 
Wear your ORANGE and BLACK! 
Go Normans! 

 
If you DO NOT have a 2018-2019 BHHS parking  
permit, you CANNOT park anywhere on campus.  
NO exceptions! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Attention all Classics fans and creative writers! The Bernice L Fox Writing Contest is open! This year's theme is to take one or 
more figures from the classical world outside their normal arena and and have them use their skills to deal with or solve a 
contemporary situation/issue. Please follow entry directions at https://goo.gl/AiJr19 and see Mrs Fine in V25 for entry 
questions and submissions by March 1. Bona Fortuna! 
 
PSAT Results Giveback & Admission Testing Night - January 29, 2019, 6:00 p.m., Salter Theater 
This event is for parents and students. Sophomores/Juniors encouraged to attend in understanding score reports, the landscape of 
college admission testing and appropriate steps forward in the college admission testing process.  
 
Student Store will be closed from Wednesday, January 23 through Friday, January 25. 
 

The President’s Volunteer Service Award - If you have completed a minimum of 100 hours of community service for 2018 and 
you have entered those hours on Naviance; you are eligible to apply for The President’s Volunteer Service Award. Please pick up 
the form from Mrs. Redston in the College and Career Center, room 290. Completed forms are due January 18th. 
 

 

SCHEDULE FOR THE WEEK 
 
Monday: Regular Schedule 
Tuesday: Regular Schedule 
Wednesday: Regular Schedule 
Thursday: Regular Schedule 
Friday: Regular Schedule 
 

Attention All Students  
Parking On Campus!!! 

 
 You must park in your assigned spot. PROHIBITED AREAS:  

- Visitor and Staff Lots 
- Reserved spaces:  

 
LOT PE 260-270 and 273-277 
 

 You must have your permit visible and posted in the REAR 
VIEW mirror (not flipped over nor behind another permit) 

 
 DID SOMEONE PARK IN YOUR SPOT? 

Report it to Campus Security or by email to 
mbuckley@bhusd.org When you report this, be sure to 
IDENTIFY the car in your spot (make, model, color) and the 
BHHS parking pass number (if it has one). 

 
STUDENTS WITH PARKING PERMITS:  
NOTICE: You may NOT go to your cars during school hours. 

 PLAN AHEAD – USE YOUR LOCKER 
 Parking lot doors will be locked at the start of period 2. 
 If you are in the lot or go to your car, you could receive a 1-day 

suspension. 
 Seniors who go to their cars will lose participation privileges in 

senior activities. 
 You may be subject to a ticket/fine if you violate any of the 

above rules! 
 You may not move your car from lot to lot during school time 

(7:00 a.m. – 3:00 p.m.) 

http://beverlyhighlights.com/
https://goo.gl/AiJr19
mailto:mbuckley@bhusd.org


Sophomore / Junior Parent Breakfast 
 

 
 

 
ATTENDANCE 
Parents must call the attendance office at (310) 551-5125 to report any and all absences. 
 
If they do not call, they may send a note within 5 days of the absence. After 5 days, a parent must come to the attendance office to 
clear an absence. After the 10th day, an absence will not be excused.  
 
Absences from school shall be excused only for illness, quarantine, medical appointments, and funeral services for members of the 
student’s immediate family, jury duty, court appearance, and religious observances. 
 
Midday absences will not be excused if students have not cleared through the attendance office before leaving campus. Beverly 
Hills High school has a closed campus. 
 
If students must leave school for a medical appointment during the day; parents must call the Attendance Office in the morning 
BEFORE STUDENTS LEAVE CAMPUS. Students will check out and an exit pass will be generated. *(A note on doctor’s stationery, 
signed by the doctor, stating the date and time of the appointment is required upon return to campus, or the absence is 
unexcused.) 
 
Absences NOT cleared prior to leaving campus will remain UNEXCUSED. If students feel ill during the school day, they must check 
out through the Health Office.  

 
A physician’s note is always required for each absence after (14) cumulative absences; without a note, students will be marked 
unexcused. 
 
Family vacations and DMV appointments are not excused absences under this policy. These and all personal appointments are to 
be scheduled outside of the academic calendar. 
 
Please see the Norman Guide and the Rights and Responsibilities Handbook for detailed attendance information. 
 
 

Are you a 9th grader interested in exploring Medicine?  Join The Medical Science Academy 
MSA emphasizes Academics, Leadership and Service. 

Academics- MSA consists of 2 UC approved Lab science courses. Students explore courses that expose and 
explore content in clinical and research lab skills.  

Leadership- Students hold leadership positions creating medical events engaging our medical community 
throughout the year.  

Service- Our MSA students volunteer at Cedars-Sinai, UCLA and have the opportunity to be exclusively placed 
at UCLA Mattel Children’s Hospital and much more!  

Come hear about this exciting opportunity at lunch during the week of January 7-11 in room S302 or signup at 
https://goo.gl/forms/DNicewsZUCNqt2Gj1 

 

https://goo.gl/forms/DNicewsZUCNqt2Gj1


 
 

Registration is open for the BHEF 5K/10K which will take place on January 27, 2019.  
Register at https://beverlyhills5k10krunwalkandfitnessblast.com/ 
All proceeds benefit BHEF which support all 5 BHUSD schools.  For more information or 
sponsorships, please contact BHEF at 310-557-0651. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
BHHS Science Fair is coming on February 2! High school students are eligible to win CASH 
SCHOLARSHIP PRIZES! Sign up by December 21 in order to receive weekly Science Fair updates 
to help keep you on track with project planning. Sign up at http://www.bhsciencefair.org 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Join the Site Technology Advisory Committee (Site TAC)! 
Students and Parents needed! 

·  Are you excited about the coming one-to-one computer program at the high school?  
·  Do you have insights to offer about educational software? 
·  Do you have concerns about liability or safety of the devices?  
· Would you enjoy playing a role in establishing the vision and plan for where the school will be, technology-wise, in three 

years? 
·  Do you want to have a say in school policy about devices? 

Meetings are every 4-6 weeks. If this committee sounds just right for you, please email Sue Leifield (sleifield@bhusd.com) or 
Erica Harper (eharper@bhusd.com) with your name and contact information.  
 
Are you interested in technology? Do you like helping out staff? Would you like to meet students that share one or both of those interests? If 
the answer to any of those is yes, then The Norman Tech Squad is the club for you. The Norman Tech Squad is a student tech support society that 
serves the student body by teaching and offering hands-on support to teachers with their technology problems. If you're interested, email Dr. 
Rubenstein at srubenstein@bhusd.org 
 
The Beverly Hills Unified School District publishes event ads for the community as a public service but does not vette nor endorse the 
business or the nature of the production listed herein, nor is the District responsible or liable for any action or matter that results from 
any contact with or attended by any event advertised herein.” 
 
The Distinguished Speakers' Series has a wonderful line up this year. 

 
Students must sign up with Ms. Garratt in V-21. This event is FREE for Beverly Hills High School students. This year includes: 
 
Feb 10, James Comey, former FBI Director 
Mar 3, Jon Meacham, presidential historian, pulitzer prize winning, best-selling author 
April 14, Alan Alda, TV Icon and Science Communicator 
May 19, Paul Nicklen, National Geography's 2018 Adventurer of the Year, conservation activist and wildlife photographer 
 
 
 
 

https://beverlyhills5k10krunwalkandfitnessblast.com/
http://www.bhsciencefair.org/
mailto:sleifield@bhusd.com
mailto:eharper@bhusd.com
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Summer Discovery, Friday, February 1, 2019, Lunch, College Center 
Come meet Summer Discovery! Lauren Schwab will be here on February 1st and will talk to you about their pre-college 
enrichment, academic, and internship programs and answer any questions you have. Summer Discovery is a pre-college 
enrichment program for high school students that combines academics with fun activities. Programs are run across 14 college 
campuses including UCLA, UCSB, University of Pennsylvania, University of Michigan, and Georgetown University, among others. 
Students experience college life while gaining independence and self-confidence. Courses are taught by university faculty and 
students live on campus, exploring university towns for a robust, complete pre-college experience. For 53 years, Summer 
Discovery has helped more than 100,000 students learn, grow, and help get ready for college. 
 

Spring College Field Trips to FIDM + Claremont Colleges  
Are you interested in attending a one-day college tour to visit the Claremont Colleges and/or the Fashion Institute of Design & 
Merchandising? The College Center will be taking up to 40 students for a one-day campus tour to both institutions in the Spring. 
Spaces will fill on a first-come first-serve basis with Juniors receiving priority. If you are interested in attending, we will be hosting 
an information session on Tuesday, January 22, 2019 during lunch in the College Center and giving out applications/permission 
slips. Incomplete applications will not be accepted. Field Trips and lunches provided entirely by the College Center. Pick up the 
application and permission slips at the lunch information session on Tuesday, January 22, 2019 or in the College and 
Career Center, Room 290.  
 
Fashion Institute of Design & Merchandising 
Tuesday, February 5, 2019  
Come see what it’s like to attend an art-institute based university! Perfect for students interested in Design, Apparel, Interior 
Design, Business, Digital Media, Graphic Design, Jewelry, Social Media, Marketing and Merchandising/Marketing. The visit will 
include a FIDM Campus tour, meeting with admissions, a visit to the FIDM museum showcasing Motion Picture Costume Design 
and lunch. Application and permission slip due by Friday, January 25, 2019. http://fidm.edu/  
 
Claremont Colleges  
Wednesday, February 20, 2019 
The Claremont Colleges are a consortium of liberal arts colleges each with specific focuses. Our group will begin touring Claremont 
McKenna College and follow with Harvey Mudd and Pomona. Application and permission slip due by Friday, February 15, 
2019. http://www.claremont.edu/  
 

College Monday Workshop Series - All sessions are in room 290 during lunch on Mondays unless otherwise noted. *indicates 
workshop is on a different day or new date. Please sign up on Naviance. 
 
January 14, 2019  How to Research Colleges  And know I have a chance of getting in! 
January 28, 2019 SAT/ACT...What’s the Deal   What’s a “good” score and how do I best plan?! 
February 4, 2019 If You’re Thinking of Studying at an Art-Based Institution: Pursuing a Career in the Arts, Arts 
Education, and the portfolio requirements Guest Speaker Kevin Spear, Cal Arts 
 
On Campus College Admission Test Preparation Spring 2019 
Beverly Hills High School offers SAT and ACT prep workshops and courses on campus throughout the school year. We do not endorse 
one company over the other. If you are interested in receiving test preparation from any of the companies listed below, we strongly 
suggest that you ask for references. 
 
Please note test-prep programming may be subject to change/added. For more information and to register we will send information 
out via the Daily Bulletin and emails via Jupiter. Email crowley@bhusd.org with any questions. We recommend families sign up and 
reserve spaces early to ensure registration. More information online: www.tinyurl.com/bhhscollegetests 
 
Mock SAT/ACT Exams 
Saturday, January 19, 2019 9:00 a.m. - 1:00 p.m., V4 & V10 
Reserve your space here: https://www.compassprep.com/schools/bhhs/ 
Free practice exams in the student's choice of ACT or SAT are offered on the following dates. The test results are invaluable in 
helping to craft the ideal testing and tutoring plan for students.   
 
 
 
 
 

http://fidm.edu/
http://www.claremont.edu/
mailto:crowley@bhusd.org
http://www.tinyurl.com/bhhscollegetests
https://www.compassprep.com/schools/bhhs/


 

Weekend SAT Reading/Writing One-Day Boot Camp 
Saturday, January 26, 2019 9:00 a.m. - 1:00 p.m., V4 
Small-group, comprehensive in-depth class diving deep into the best tips, tricks and test-taking strategies for the reading/writing 
section of the day. Ideal for students looking to fine-tune skills in one section. $199, with discount code BVH25 $174 Enroll here: 
https://store.triedandtruetutoring.com/collections/southern-california/products/beverly-hills-hs-sat-prep, call 818-530-
4442 
Or Visit Tried & True Tutoring’s online store: 
1.  Visit: store.triedandtruetutoring.com 
2.  Select: Southern California 
3.  Select: Beverly Hills HS 
4. Choose your course 
 
Coffee with the Counselors- Once a month, BHHS counselors will host high school parents for Coffee with the Counselors, a 
special Q&A program designed to provide a casual environment where we can discuss college admissions related topics. Parents of 
all grades are welcome. Please join us for coffee, pastries, and dialogue-(guest speakers will be joining us to lead the discussion at 
some meetings) and don’t forget to bring your questions! And thank you to our wonderful PTSA for sponsoring the hospitality. 
8:00 a.m. – 9:00 a.m. in College Center (Room 290) 
 

 Thursday, January 17, 2019 
 Thursday, February 7, 2019 
 Thursday, March 14, 2019 
 Thursday, April 11, 2019 
 Wednesday, May 8, 2019 

 
Peer Tutoring Is Here! If you need help with homework or getting ready for a quiz or test, sign up for a free tutoring 
session from one of our great peer tutors who are here to help. We have a great new signup system this year to ensure that 
we'll have a tutor ready to address your specific needs. There are just TWO easy steps to take. 1) First, on any Monday  
afternoon or evening until 8 pm, go to this googledoc on any Monday to sign up for help in a certain subject. 2) Then the 
next day, Tuesday, come to Room 290 for your session. If you have questions, contact Cindy Dubin at cdubin@bhusd.com 
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1Xm3X3bKG5o3emKGZLfbGbe3TMaPHQK-vjMAY0QAZ5A0/edit 
 
College Visits- College visits are open to all grades with prior teacher permission. You can get a gold permission form, in the 
College & Career Center or in any of the houses. Have your teachers sign the form ahead of time and bring it the day of the visit.  
Please sign up ahead of time for visits in Naviance Student. 
https://student.naviance.com/bhhs 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Complimentary custom mouthguards are available for all BHHS athletes. Please contact Dr. Douglas Galen to schedule your appointment (310) 
855-1000 
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